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Approval of adaptions of the SyreN system

Dear Morten,

According to your email dated 27 March 2017, you have requested a confirmation that the new
version of the SyreN system with the adaptions made in the construction does not interfere with
your existing VERA verification (VERA verification No. 1, issued on 2 October 2012).

As agreed with you on 17 April 2017, the construction drawings were shared in a confidential way
with the international VERA experts for ‘land application’ for their approval.

On the basis of these drawings the international VERA experts approved the new construction. They
considered this as “an improvement of the technology from a safety point of view and agree that
these adaptions will not have any adverse influence on the environmental performance of the
system. Thus, there is no need to change the VERA verification.”

Following this approval of the international VERA expert group in accordance with our General VERA
Guidelines, we herewith confirm that the adapted version of the SyreN system can still be

considered as “VERA verified” as laid down in the VERA Verification Statement No. 1 issued in 2012.

Yours sincerely,

Iris Beckert
Head of the International VERA Secretariat
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